
P.O. Box 3576 

233 West High Street 

Gettysburg, PA 17325 

www.cfygettysburg.com   

717-338-0300 ext. 102 

 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers,  
 
A CFY (Collaborating For Youth) Youth Coalition activity will be held at Deja Brew on Wednesday, 
October 12th, from 2:45pm-4pm. New Oxford High School students who are participating in the activity will 
be walking directly from school to the coffee shop and will be picked up after the activity is over. You do 
not have to sign or return this form as you give passive consent for your child to attend.  
 
If you would like to contact me regarding this activity, please email me at 
youthdirector@cfygettysburg.com or call me at 717-476-5621.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
Nate Sterner 
Youth Director 
Collaborating For Youth 
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